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DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening:  6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment.

____________________________________________________

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, March 2, 2021
+Mabel Tenkhoff

Thursday, March 4, 2021
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+Frances Rehrauer

Saturday, March 6, 2021
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

+Monsignor Richard Rolwing

Sunday, March 7, 2021
Mass:  8:00 a.m.

+Mary Ellen Stricker

____________________________________________________

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 

 MARCH 6 AND MARCH 7

      

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR…………………….……………David Renaud

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR………………….……..John David Moreton

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

Abraham was prepared to sacrifice his only 
son, Isaac.  St. Paul reminds us that God 
Himself “did not spare His own Son.”  Are my 
gifts to the Lord – of my resources, of my time, 
of myself – also sacrificial? 
____________________________________________________

Your Gift of Praise to God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully           
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed 
you for the weekend of February 13 & 14!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for February...….$14,619.62
Amount received for February...….....$10,525.00
Sunday Envelopes…………………..…….….$2,065.00
Number of Families……………………..……………108
Envelopes received for the week…………..……..17
Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord

bless and reward you for the good you do!
____________________________________________________

Your Gift of Praise of God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully 
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed 
you for the weekend of February 20 & 21!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for February…....$14,619.62
Amount received for February……....$12,597.00
Sunday Envelopes…………..……………….$2,072.00
Number of Families…………….……………………108
Envelopes received for the week…………..……..14
Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord

bless and reward you for the good you do!
____________________________________________________

NEWS FOR FEBRUARY 28                     
                                                                                                            

WOMEN'S MEETING                                               

Our next CCW Meeting for the ladies of our 
parish will be held THIS Tuesday (March 2) at 
6:00pm in the Parish Meeting Room.  All 
women of the parish are invited and 
encouraged to attend!

KNIGHTS MEETING                                                 

Our next Knights of Columbus Meeting will be 
held at the KC Hall THIS Thursday, March 4, at 
7:00pm (with food available at 6:00pm).  Hope
to see you there!



                                                                                                            

DAY OF ADORATION                                            

Our monthly “Day of Adoration” will be held 
THIS Thursday, March 4.  Consider giving some
of your time in prayer and adoration of our 
Eucharistic Lord!  We will conclude with 
Benediction following the Stations of the Cross 
(which begin at 2:15pm).

STATIONS OF THE CROSS                                    

The Lenten devotion of the Stations of the 
Cross will be offered every Thursday at 2:15pm
and on the following Thursdays at 6:30pm 
(March 4 & March 18).  Consider participating 
in this beautiful devotion commemorating our 
Lord's Passion and Death!

LENTEN FISH FRIES                                              

The Knights of Columbus are sponsoring 
Lenten Fish Fries THIS Friday, March 5 and 
March 19.  The time will be 5:00 - 7:00pm and 
will be CARRY OUT/DRIVE THRU only!  Adult 
tickets are $12.00.  Children’s tickets (ages 6-
12) will be available to purchase at the door 
for $6.00. The first Fish Fry will help benefit St. 
Henry School and the second Fish Fry will be a 
fundraiser in conjunction with our parish 
ladies group.  Your support of these efforts is 
greatly appreciated!  

REQUESTS FOR FISH FRY                                     

As has been done in the past, you are invited to
donate the needed items for the Fish Fry this 
Friday (March 5).  This Fish Fry will benefit St. 
Henry School, so your help is greatly 
appreciated.  If we don't have to purchase 
these items, we will have a better profit!  A 
poster/sign up sheet is located in the back of 
the church listing the items we need.  Thanks 
for your help and support!

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION/              

CONFESSION                                                            

You are encouraged to celebrate the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation/Confession as 
part of your spiritual preparations for Easter.
 The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be 
available NEXT Sunday, March 7, from 3:00-
4:00pm OR by appointment.

CAMP RE-NEW-ALL                                               

The Diocese will be hosting Camp Re-New-All 
this coming Summer!  If you would like to 
attend or volunteer your time to help, 
information/brochures are available in the 
vestibule of the church.  All applications will be
accepted ELECTRONICALLY this year!  

                                                                                         

                                                                                 

EASTER FLOWERS                                                   

If you would like to make a donation to help 
purchase Easter Flowers for the church, please 
enclose your donation in the envelope included
with your packet OR in an envelope marked 
"Easter Flowers" and drop it in the collection 
basket in the church.  Please include your 
name and the name of the person(s) being 
honored by your donation.  These names will 
be printed in the Easter bulletin.  Thanks!

EXTENSION GRANT                                                 

It is our hope to apply for a matching grant 
from the Catholic Extension Society which will 
be used towards the church renovation project.
 Basically, in order to receive this grant, we 
must have "new" donations to match the 
requested amount of the grant.  We will do our
best to hopefully receive this grant which will 
help in this important effort of our parish. 

FARM ITEMS FOR AUCTION                                

We are extending the deadline to THIS Monday
(March 1) if you would like to submit bids for 
the farm items which are available for the 
School Dinner Auction.  If interested, please see
the St. Henry School Facebook Page OR a list is 
posted on the bulletin board in the vestibule of 
the church.  Thanks for your help and support!

RENOVATION ITEMS                                              

As we look to move forward with the 
renovation/restoration of the church interior, 
there are individual items which we will need 
to purchase.  If you are interested in donating 
a particular item, please contact Father David. 

THANK YOU                                                               

We also extend our thanks to Clay Dugan for 
helping clear the sidewalks and parking lots of 
snow!  Sorry for the oversight!  We appreciate 
your help!

YEAR OF SAINT JOSEPH                                      

Pope Francis has declared 2021 as a special 
year in honor of St. Joseph!  Various 
celebrations will be held throughout the year 
at different parishes in our diocese who have 
St. Joseph as their patron saint.  Consider 
establishing a "personal devotion" to St. 
Joseph, especially if God has called you to the 
vocation of Christian fatherhood.  Sometimes 
St. Joseph is often overlooked in the Mystery of 
our salvation, but he plays an important role 
in the life of our Lord and our redemption.
 Saint Joseph, pray for us!


